
NEWSLETTER
NEAELC June 2025

Our Message:
As we welcome the sunny days of June, we are filled with excitement 

for all the fun and learning this month will bring! There are several 
important updates, events, and reminders to help you prepare for a 

wonderful summer at NEAELC.

For more news and updates, Please download our Procare App or visit our website at www.neaelc.com. You 
can also pick up a copy of our latest edition in the lobby. Thank you for reading!

Summer is Here! 
With the warm weather upon us, we are shifting 
our focus to summer activities that will keep 
your little ones engaged, active, and learning all 
season long. This month, we’re incorporating 
outdoor games, water play, nature exploration, 
and much more into our daily routines. Our 
summer is officially underway, and we are 
thrilled to see the kids having a blast while 
learning new things.

Reminders:
Sunscreen: Please remember to send your child with 
sunscreen. We will be spending lots of time outdoors, and 
we want to ensure everyone is safe and comfortable.

Water Play: We will have water play days this summer! 
Please make sure to send your child with a swimsuit, 
towel, and water shoes to enjoy the fun.

Change of Clothes: As always, please ensure your child has 
an extra set of weather-appropriate clothing in their cubby 
for any accidents or outdoor play

Teacher of the Month:
Congratulations to Miss Amanda! Amanda was voted as our teacher of the 
month!! Amanda can be found in the infant room . She's made a great 
addition to our team and  we couldn't be  happier to announce her as 
teacher of the month. 

9 AM Drop Off Policy:
Please remember our 9 AM drop off policy. This policy is in place to 
ensure a smooth day for our classrooms. Should you need to drop 
your child off after 9 AM please call or email to let us know so we may 
plan our day accordingly unless you've already spoke with 
administration. 

Dates to Remember:
June 7th - Community Yard Sale: We are hosting a Community 
Yard Sale here at NEAELC, and all are welcome to join! It’s a 
great opportunity to declutter and find some treasures. To 
register as a seller, please email info@neaelc.com. 
Registration is free, and we’d love to see you there!


